
 
 

 
NOTICE OF PARKS & RECREATION 

BOARD WORKSHOP  
 

Thursday, July 25, 2024 

1:30 p.m. 
Parks, Recreation & Lake Office  

 
 
 

The Lake Lure Parks & Recreation Board will hold a workshop on Thursday, July 25th, 

2024, at 1:30 p.m. at the Parks, Recreation, & Lake Office, located at 658 Memorial 

Highway, Lake Lure, NC 28746. 

 
This meeting's main goal is to discuss modifications to the Master Plan that 

concern the division of Parks and Recreation. 

This notice is issued on the 11th day of July, 2024 in accordance with the laws and 

ordinances of the State of North Carolina and the Town of Lake Lure. 


